
 

 

Board of Deacons 2021 

 
There is so much to be grateful for in 2021! 
 
The Deacons are thankful for… 

  
…God’s provision and protection.  In spite of the ongoing pandemic, Deacons 
persevered.  We visited homebound members and friends when permitted, made phone 
calls when we could not, and sent cards whenever needed—or just for fun! 

 
…The ability always to hold our homebound and one another in prayer.   

 
…In-person connections that became possible again in 2021. 

 
…The Care facilities for helping us navigate the safety steps that made personal 
connections possible. 

 
…Many wonderful memories of visits with homebound members and friends in 2021.  

 
…The privilege of spending time with dear friends who passed on in 2021.   

 
…The privilege of sharing the joy of the Risen Christ by delivering colorful flowering 
plants to those we visited at Easter time. 

 
…The opportunity to work together to plan, prepare and serve a hearty meal at the 
Warming Center in April. 

 
…The opportunity our church had to provide for the needs of the residents of Hillview 
Healthcare Center by hosting the Hillview Giving Tree. It has been a joy for us and for 
the congregation for several years.  A special thank you to all that purchased gifts! 

 
…The ability to share the Peace, Love, 
Hope and Joy of Christ’s birth by 
delivering beautiful red poinsettias to 
those we visit (pictured). A special thanks 
to La Crosse Floral, Donna, and those 
who purchased flowers! 

 
…The prayerful and financial support 
each member of this church provides. 

 
…The grace of God and the opportunity 
to serve Him.  

 
…One another, and for the gifts each 
Deacon has brought to the board. 

 
…The deacons that effectively served in 
2021 and have moved off the board or 
away: Anita, Alex, Dan and Shannon. 



 

 

  
…The deacons that continue to serve: Jan, Dawn, Dave, Tara, Stacey and Marna. 

 
…Those who have accepted the call to be part of this Deacon ministry of Jesus Christ 
for 2022: Catherine, Steve, Crystal, and Emily.  

 
To God be all Honor and Glory, 
-Tara Scaife, Moderator 

 
 


